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Oregon's mail-in voting is a shining example of how voting should be conducted 

throughout the United States. The high voter turn out on elections proves how well its 

voting practices work. Wanting to end mail-in voting is a transparent attempt to make 

voting harder on those you can't get time off work or lack reliable transportation. It is 

blatantly anti-democracy. 


